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The Honorable Larry Alley, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 136-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Alley: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 255 by Senate Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 255 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

SB 255 would allow the Director of Alcohol and Beverage Control (ABC) to suspend or 

revoke a license under the Kansas Liquor Control Act or the Club and Drinking Establishment 

Act. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue states that it currently must wait until a licensee 

attempts to renew its license to enforce its disciplinary orders, which could be up to two years from 

the violation.  The bill would attempt to simplify the complex process that ABC must follow on 

its administrative orders to make it easier for its licensees to comply.  The Kansas Department of 

Revenue indicates that enactment of SB 255 would have no fiscal effect on the agency.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


